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Baugh, Ben

From:
Sent: 08 January 2014 21:53
To: Baugh, Ben
Subject: School Transport

Dear Mr Baugh,  
We are contacting you to express our concern over the changes to secondary school transport. Our daughter is 
currently attending 'John Masefield High School' in year 8. We wanted her to attend her catchment school and up until 
now she has travelled on a school bus along with the other children in our village of Colwall. We struggle to 
understand how making her change school to 'The Chase' in Malvern Worcestershire can possibly save Herefordshire 
money. Herefordshire will still have to provide transport and probably to more than one secondary school! Our 
daughter is happy, settled and doing well at John Masefield and it seems extremely unfair to change the rules and 
force her to change school at this point, especially as we do not believe that it can possibly save ANY money at all. 
Yours Sincerely, 
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